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SINGLE TOUCH PAYROLL 
The ATO deadline for STP reporting 
has now passed, however it’s not 
too late. 

If you need assistance, please 
contact our office. 
 

FUEL TAX CREDITS 
The fuel tax credit rate changed 

from 5th August, 2019. 

Off-road is now 41.8 cents per litre 

and On-road is 16.0 cents per litre. 

 

FINANCIAL PLANNER 
VISITING DATES 
Anthony Prior from Key Financial 

Planners visits the Port Lincoln and 

Ceduna Office monthly. 

Please contact our office to schedule 

an appointment to ensure your 

financial affairs are in order. 
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Planners visits the Port Lincoln 

Office at the end of each month. 

Please contact our office to 

schedule an appointment to 

ensure your financial affairs are in 

order. 

 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW STREAKY BAY CLIENTS  
 

CPH Accounting has expanded - on the 1st of July, 2019 we purchased the Lyall Mann Practice in Streaky Bay 

following Lyall’s retirement.  The Team at CPH Accounting are excited with this opportunity and are looking forward 

to providing our valued service to all our new Clients. 

 

The Streaky Bay Office at 2 Anderson Place, Streaky Bay will be open on the following dates: 
 

• 21st & 22nd January, 2020 

• 11th February, 2020 

• 14th & 15th April, 2020 

• 28th April, 2020 
 

Client site visits can also be arranged on request.  Please do not hesitate to contact our office to book an 

appointment to discuss your financial needs.  Phone:  8682 6000. 

 

 

 

 
The Team at CPH Accounting   

wish you all a Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year! 

 

 

Office Closure dates: 

Friday 20th December, 2019 at 5.00pm 

Re-opening Monday 6th January, 2020 at 8.30am   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CPH Christmas closure dates – Closing 5.00pm Friday 21 December, 2018 
and re-opening 8.30am Monday 7 January, 2019.  

BAS/IAS DUE DATES 
Monthly BAS/IAS’s are due on the 

21st of every month for the prior 

month. 

Quarterly BAS/IAS’s - Please 

provide your information for the 

completion of your quarterly 

BAS/IAS’s as soon as possible after 

the end of the quarter. 

If you use Xero – please advise us 

via email or phone when you have 

finished reconciling for the quarter. 
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EMPLOYERS  
 

Due to the complex nature of HR, Workers Compensation and Safety & Wellbeing issues including awards, pay rates, 
etc, we have been sourcing a solution to help you receive all the answers you need at a reasonable price. 

We have found a company ABPhillips who provide “People Matters Advice”.  They have a team of lawyers/HR 
Specialists that can provide advice on all your queries regarding employment. 

People Matters Advice is a subscription service – meaning you pay one fee and receive support all year round. 

Advice and guidance on a range of issues including: 
 

• Human Resources: Performance management; legislative employment obligations; wages, salary and leave 
entitlements; terminations, grievance and workplace disputes. 

• Safety & Wellbeing: OHS management; injury & incident prevention and response; fleet/driver risk; legal 
obligations; workplace wellbeing. 

• Workers Compensation: Injury management; WorkCover premiums; Return to Work. 
 

For more information please give our office a call and we can provide further details. 

 

   
 

CONTACT US 
 
 

Port Lincoln  6 Mortlock Terrace, Port Lincoln  SA  5606  08 8682 6000 

Ceduna   38 Poynton Street, Ceduna  SA  5690   08 8625 2688 

Streaky Bay 2 Anderson Place, Streaky Bay  SA  5680 08 8682 6000 

Adelaide   33 Hutt Street, Adelaide  SA  5000  08 8682 6000 

FARM HOUSEHOLD ALLOWANCE  
A payment for farming families in financial hardship who meet the income and assets test.  From 1 July 2019, 
the farm assets test threshold increased permanently to $5 million. This is to make Farm Household Allowance 
accessible to more farmers. 
 

 

Please contact CPH to discuss further and we can refer you to one of the Centrelink Rural Financial Counsellors 
or alternatively call the Centrelink hotline for farmers on 132 316. 

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation. 

AUSKEY AND MANAGE ABN CONNECTIONS  

From 1st April, 2020 the way you access government online services will change.  Auskey and Manage ABN 
connections will be retired. 
 
New digital services will transform the way Australians interact with the government. These services are: 
 

• myGovID – www.mygovid.gov.au an authentication service that allows you to prove who you are online. It 
is different to myGov. You cannot access myGov using myGovID yet. 
 

• Relationship Authorisation Manager (RAM) – http://info.authorisationmanager.gov.au an authorisation 
service that allows you to link your myGovID to an Australian business number (ABN) and manage who can 
act on behalf of your business/entity online. 

 
In the lead up to 1st April, 2020, AUSkey and Manage ABN Connections will still be available. 
 
We will provide further information relating to the changeover in the coming months. 
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